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WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO LATELY

November was filled with lots of gearing up for the holiday season. We added some Christmas 
trees to the front of the alley, participated in the Ottawa Area Chamber of Commerce Welcome 
Santa Parade with help from the Ottawa Elementary STEM program, and launched our first 
Ottawa Light Up Contest. See the back for photos from the Light Up Contest! Such great 
displays! We hope next year to have even more! We also enjoyed presenting about Go Ottawa 
to the OG Rotary Club. If you are in a group that you think would like to hear from us, please just 
reach out to hello@go-ottawa.com. We are happy to present! We also attended a great Heritage 
Ohio training in Piqua in November. Happy Holidays from Go Ottawa!
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Greetings! I am thrilled to be a part of an organization dedicated to fostering growth, connectivity 
and a vibrant future for our community. As a public educator, my journey to Go Ottawa has been 
shaped by a genuine love for Ottawa and a commitment to enhancing the quality of life for its 
residents... both current and future. I believe in the power of collaboration and community-driven 
initiatives to create positive change. At Ottawa Elementary, we are dedicated to instilling a sense 
of responsibility and community service in our students. Education goes beyond the walls of the 
classroom, and our school actively seeks to engage with the broader community, such as staff par-
ticipation in a community-based Educator Bootcamp, inviting community leaders to be involved in 
the Amazing Shake competition, and OE middle school students working alongside Go Ottawa to 
promote the cause in the Christmas parade. We understand the impor-
tance of collaboration between schools and the community in promoting 
holistic development, and are grateful for Go Ottawa’s partnership. I in-
vite everyone to get involved. Whether through volunteering, attending 
community meetings, or participating in upcoming events, your engage-
ment is crucial to the success of Go Ottawa’s initiatives. Together, we can 
build a stronger, more connected community for ourselves and future 
generations.



Ottawa Light Up Contest Photos
A big thank you goes out to all the homes that participated in our first ever Light Up Contest! 
The feedback from the community has been overwhelming positive. We can’t wait for next year’s! 
This year’s winner is 9742 State Route 65, but it was a very tight race! Great job everyone! 

THE WINNER!

Go to our website or social media if you would 
like to see these in color! There are also videos!


